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State Water Infrastructure Authority 
September 14, 2022 Meeting 

Agenda Item H  
Additional Project Recommendation for Funding from Spring 2022 Round 

Division of Water Infrastructure Staff Report 

Following approval of the Spring 2022 funding round, the Division has discovered a project needing 
additional consideration by the Authority to address an omission in the staff report. 

The Town of Nashville Stoney Creek Outfall (Spring 2022 Wastewater Project #217) 

The Town of Nashville applied for a $85,000 pre-construction planning grant for the Stoney Creek 
Outfall Rehabilitation Project. The Town requested 49 priority points for the project and received 30 
points. The project was project #217 on the Spring 2022 wastewater project list spreadsheet provided 
to the Authority in the July 2022 meeting. In the spreadsheet, the project had not been highlighted 
with the color used to identify it as a project recommended for funding but did indicate $85,000 of 
funding from the ARPA planning funds from the State Reserve. The staff report and staff 
recommendations approved by the Authority did not include the project. Approximately $28.4 million 
of ARPA State Reserve Funds for Study Grants are available to be awarded in the Fall 2022 funding 
round. 

Staff Recommendations 

Staff recommend that the Authority approve the following: 

• $85,000 from the ARPA State Reserve Funds for Planning Grants to Town of Nashville for the 
Stoney Creek Outfall Rehabilitation Project (Spring 2022 Wastewater Project #217) 

  

 


